

2022 Summer Reading Book Project First Grade

Dear Parents,

1st Grade Reading Requirements:

(some books may need to be read aloud to student/together)
Duck on a Bike by David Shannon
If You Give a Mouse a Cookie by Laura Joffe Numeroff
Biscuit by Alyssa Satin Capucilli (any of the series)

Please help your child complete one of the following book projects listed below. Your child may choose his or her favorite book from the list: *Duck on a Bike, If You Give a Mouse a Cookie,* or any of the *Biscuit series*. The chosen project should be turned in when returning back to school in August. Your child will need some guidance, but try and let him or her do all the work they can independently. Thank you in advance for your support.

Choose one of the following projects.

- **A. MAKE A MOBILE** Draw the characters from the story, cut them out, and hang them from a hanger. Write the names of the characters on the back of each picture.
- **B.** STORY SEQUENCE Using a large piece of construction paper, fold the paper into three sections. Draw the beginning of the story on the first section, the middle of the story on the second section, and the end of the story on the third section. Be sure to write the title of the book at the top of the paper.
- **C. MAKE A PUPPET** Using a paper bag or felt material, make a puppet of one of the main characters from the story.

Additional reading is encouraged this summer for pure fun and entertainment. Allow your student to purchase books he or she is interested in (or check out at the library). The more your student reads, the more fluent he or she will become.

We also encourage your student to complete the Summer Bridge Series for 1st grade. This is a great preparatory activity book for the work we will be doing next year. It will help your student keep his or her skills sharp over the summer and be ready to start strong come August.

Thank you ahead of time for your help and support.

Have a safe and wonderful summer!